
Caton with Littledale Parish Council 
Clerk: Gill Mason 

Tel 07882 949110.  E -mail: catonparishcouncil@gmail.com 
 

Tuesday 14th April 2020 
 

Due to the Covid 19 virus the parish council meeting will be held remotely. If any parishioner 
would like to join the meeting by video communication please contact the clerk. 

 

 

Agenda 
 

 
1.Apologies for absence.   

 
2.To consider and approve the minutes of the meeting held on Tuesday 10th March 2020. 
 
3.Declarations of interests and dispensations. 
 
4.Open forum.  
 
5.Planning matters and applications. 
 
6.Accounts and finance. 
Payments 
Standing orders  
Victoria Institute, administration grant (S/O)                    £1000.00 
Bridgitte Theunissen-Hughes zipwire lockup (S/O)                        £50.00 
Cheques  
Gill Mason, clerk’s wages and expenses                                                  £698.68 
D Lennon village contractor           £436.00 
Groundwork UK Neighbourhood Grant reimbursement        £986.80 
D Skeldon war memorial garden maintenance                      £235.71 
 
7.Highways and footpaths. 

 
8.Parish management and maintenance. 

• Play park refurbishment  

• Village contractor update 
 
9.To consider a redesign of the Caton village website. 
 
10.To appoint an internal auditor for the parish council’s accounts. 
 
11.Reports and correspondence (information only). 
Coronavirus updates 
NALC Coronavirus update and meeting cancellations 
 
12.Date and time of the next parish council meeting. 
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